
PRESCHOOL  
Stephanie Johnston l sjohnston@cbcdouglasville.com              

OTHER CENTRAL NEWS 

MISSIONS & OUTREACH 
Wally Bryson | wbryson@cbcdouglasville.com 

SUPPORT GROUPS 

STUDENTS 
John Pridgen | jpridgen@cbcdouglasville.com 

Mother’s Morning Out | We still have 
openings for our Preschool. Ages 6 
months thru Pre-K. 

*As of 3.13.2020* 

 

Central Family, 

Let’s live in and share the peace of Christ during this Coronavirus situation. As a 
precaution, we are canceling all activities this Sunday, March 15th, and the activi-
ties for the upcoming week. We have been in constant communication with 
health officials and local authorities monitoring the situation. We feel it is neces-
sary to take this precaution even though there are no reported cases in Douglas 
County at this time. In addition to services and activities for the next week being 
canceled, the soccer games tomorrow are also canceled.  

We value staying connected as the Central family. So, we encourage you to go 
over your Sunday School/Community Group lesson as a family on Sunday. We 
know that community is also important, so we encourage you to call a friend or 
Face-time to talk over the lesson. I will post a Sermon, with some very practical 
Connection Steps, this Sunday at 10:30a on our Website (http://
cbcdouglasville.com), Facebook, Instagram, and YouTube. 

So remember, the services for this Sunday, March 15th, are canceled, the Soc-
cer games for tomorrow are canceled, and all the activities for the next week are 
canceled.  

Let’s continue to pray for the families impacted by the Coronavirus and for a cure. 
Let’s also abide in the love and peace of Christ.  

We will continue to keep you updated via our Website, Facebook, Instagram, 
eNews, and Calling Post.  

We are Central, connecting, growing and going.  

Pastor Steve McFall 

Celebrate Recovery ǀ CR is a Chris-
tian 12-step recovery program that 
helps heal hurts, habits, and hang-ups.  
Meetings are Thursdays at 7:00p and 
Saturdays at 7:30p in the FLC 3rd floor 
as well as a Chain Breakers Communi-
ty Group Sundays at 9:45a in room     
B-112. 

Thank you Card | A thank you card 
has been placed on the bulletin board 
from the family of Hugh Horton. 

VBS Volunteers | We are accepting 
Volunteers NOW for VBS, June 22nd 
thru 25th from 9:00a to 12:00p. Please 
complete a volunteer form and sign up 
for optional VBS training offered at 
FBC Douglasville on March 24th from 
6:30p to 8:30p. 

Discovering Central | A Seminar for 
Prospective & New Members on 
Wednesday, Mar. 25th, 2020 at 6:00p 
on the FLC 3rd Floor. There is a Com-
plimentary Dinner and Childcare Avail-
able. Please RSVP by Mar. 23rd by 
contacting Susan via email 
at scargle@cbcdouglasville.com. 

  

 

 

Guatemala Mission Trip | A $100 
deposit is due now, please contact 
Lora Shelton to sign up or make a pay-
ment.   

Sunday PM ǀ  Mar. 22nd - HS will be 
going to Passion City, meet at CBC at 
3:15p. 

Impact | June 8th thru12th - Sign up 
online at cbcdouglasville.com/events - 
Cost is $280 with a $50 deposit due at 
sign-up.   

CHILDREN (K5—5TH GRADE) 
Michelle Green | mgreen@cbcdouglasville.com 

Family Sunday |   The next Family 
Sunday is Mar. 29th. Stop by the Chil-
dren’s Welcome Desk to see opportu-
nities for your Central Kid to serve 
during one of our services.  

Eggstravaganza |  Donations of 
individually wrapped candy can be 
placed in your classroom or at the 
Preschool and Children’s Welcome 
Desks.  

Arts Camp | Spring Break Art 
Works Day Camp featuring Sparrow 
Chalk Art Ministries from 4/6 to 4/8. 
9:00a to 12:00p for $8 a day or $20 
for all three days. Sign up online or in 
Central Park.  

Kids’ Camp |  This year Kids’ camp 
is at Woodland Christian Camp with 
an all inclusive cost of $250. The kids 
will see how they are Defined on a 
journey to discover who God created 
them to be and what is true about 
their identity because of their relation-
ship with Jesus. Fundraisers are  
available.  

Need of the Week | Sunday am 
small group leaders. Volunteers are 
also needed in all areas of Children’s 
Ministry. If you have one hour a week, 
a month or a quarter to give, the 
blessings are waiting for you in Cen-
tral Park. Please contact Michelle 
Green.  
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